Lisa Cataldi

From: Rosewell, Gregory < gregory_rosewell@nksd.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 8:52 AM

To:House Education CommitteeSubject:Adaptive Physical Education Class

Dear House Education Committee,

My name is Gregory Rosewell and I am an English teacher at North Kingstown HS writing in support of H7561 which would allow any student to take an Adaptive Physical Education class for the same credit as regular PE class.

I support this because it allows students to learn other skills while staying active and building a rich, collaborative school culture.

Thank you for your time.

Gregory Rosewell